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From 25 February 2020, we began accepting submissions on our 2020 water price review draft 

decisions via Engage Victoria (www.engage.vic.gov.au). On this website, people were given the 

option to provide us with general feedback or upload a formal submission document. 

1. General comments on our draft decision. 

We are a single income family. We have not had a pay rise in three years and are not likely to have 

another one soon. SGW is just another government department with the ability to ride rough shod 

over their consumers because they can and jack prices up on an annual basis. The water taste is 

so bad at times over the summer period you cannot drink it yet the price is going up on an 

unsatisfactory product. This is just more gouging by authorities in line with electricity and rates, you 

are sending the single income families into poverty. 
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